



Comcare

12 December 2012

Committee Secretary

Education, Employment and Workplace Relations – Legislation Committee

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Secretary

I am writing in relation to the Education, Employment and Workplace Relations – Legislation Committee hearing on Wednesday 17 October 2012.

I wish to correct an inadvertent error in evidence I presented to the Committee in response to a question from Senator the Hon Catryna Bilyk at approximately 2.45pm concerning the development of her constituent's social rehabilitation program. I advised the General Practitioner was involved, when I should have said the treating psychologist.

I would appreciate it if you could draw this fact to the attention of the Committee and I apologise for any inconvenience.

Yours sincerely

THE STATE OF THE S

Paul O'Connor